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This is bad legislation and should not pass. Studies show the likelihood of a first time 

sex offender reoffending is almost for certain and passing this bill would make that 

more likely to happen. Whether you are the second victim or the one hundredth you 

are still a victim and the damage is no less.  Please protect us and vote no. 


